







Please add us to your Safe Sender list in order to view all content!

## Clelian Heights Newsletter - December 2024



The Clelian Heights Family, Sisters, Staff, Students & The Clelian Center, wishes you and your family a very Blessed Christmas and



Thank You for your continued generosity to Clelian Heights.



108 Christmas Fun at Westmoreland Mall!





The Clelian Center enjoyed celebrating the Holiday Season together! They even had a few special visitors!!











## Clelian Heights School 2024 Christmas Performance!

















The students of Clelian Heights School had a visit from Santa!!! Santa usually arrives to Clelian in his Holiday Helicopter but it broke down!!! That didn't stop Santa ... he caught a ride on a Firetruck!!!















# Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy Kwanzaa & Happy 2025!!!!!

**Donate Today** 

### Please add us to your Safe Sender list in order to view all content!

Copyright © 2024 Clelian Heights, All rights reserved.

### Our mailing address is:

Clelian Heights School Development Office 135 Clelian Heights Lane Greensburg, PA 15601